
Your letter written from the University Oluh on the 8th of November last ,was the first 
occasion .- hen any mention was made of American currency.
j?he hook is sold at <;3.0Q Canadian currency, and 

when e first discussed the matter of the University 
purchasing 1500 copies you were careful to point out 
vhe fact that your offer to us to huy them at ■ H.00 
per copy was greatly to our financial advantage. I 
^ o not; think that any one could hold that you intended 
,l;f ' Ï1?? us 110 -2.0C in American currency. I

Vî^i r *°. Graduate Society, who were asked'
500 copies on the same terms, and their 

«Sï!?ii0n is thnt i% waa ’ 2.Q0 Canadian currency. Dr.
’ th0 v/r<lter of the look, who is familiar -ith the negotiation<j'fro® their inception, and who has, 

1 a- erstand, -alved his royalty on those 1500 copi s
*21 L9T6r h?a av'y iea that y°ur offer t6 us tvas 02 0 

1"’ ^fri-aTt currency. Under these circum- 
r0t to recommend to the Board ofGovernors that you >e paid in anerican currency.
I feel that I must refer to one or two 
a am enclosin'- the copies of three

■ro.l being R copy of a letter
other matters, 
letters written hy roni
HZ % ÿuW pronto ; IXtÆÆ/m’h

letter to Dr-Maomiiian
November 7th last; and

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 12th, and wish to make the follow- 
ing observations i^ connection therewith:

»

/

Dear Sir:-

govenlber
Eighteenth

1921.
/; ■

'

z

John Lane, Esq..,C/o. The John L&ne iibllshing Co., 
786 nixth Avenue,
™ew York, ^.y. \

__________________________
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